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10 December 2014
MEMORANDUM ECA NO. 14-43

TO: COLLEGE DEANS, COLLEGE SECRETARIES and GRADUATE COORDINATORS

FROM: EVANGELINE C. AMOR, Ph.D.

University Registrar

In view of the suspension of classes that resulted in the rescheduling of final
exams from 08-09 December 2014 to 14-15 December 2014, per Chancellor's
approval, the deadline for submission of grades is moved from 22 December 2014
to 05 January 2015.

For your guidance please.
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